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Dear Joe Campo,  

 On behalf of the Brentwood Board of Education, Central Administration and the Brentwood 

Athletic office we would like to congratulate “The Gov” on this special night January 18, 2008.  

 Earl Campbell, NFL Hall of Fame Running back said, “Somebody will always break your 

records. It is how you live that counts”. 

  Well “The Gov” has one of the most outstanding coaching records in New York State but it 

is the way he taught his athletes how to live that has such a profound positive effect on the past 

and current athletes that walk the halls of Brentwood High School and now will enter the Joe 

Campo Gymnasium forever.  

 The Brentwood Athletic department provides teams the opportunity to make memories and 

history that could last a lifetime. We are also, in charge of remembering and keeping the history 

a part of Brentwood athletics that is why I would like anyone with Brentwood athletic history to 

please email me (koreilly@bufsd.org) with pictures or positive stories in order for the 

department to display this information on our website. The web address is www.bufsd.org  go to 

departments and click on athletics and you can be connected to Brentwood athletics.  

 Once again, I would like to thank you for your service, participation and your unwavering 

support for Brentwood Wrestling that has contributed to its success. Congratulations to Joe 

Campo and to the Brentwood Wrestling and Football programs. 


